August 6, 2015

Madison Hospice/Healthcare Management Inc.
3740 Long Beach Blvd. Suite 201-202

Long Beach, CA 90807

562-989-8200

To Management Staff:
To Whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter to advise your company and staff of the most helpful,
courtesy, kindness, professionalism, and support that each and every staff
member has assisted with us, in regards to caring for our grandmother Sara
Quijarro d.o.b. 10/14/1914. Start date of care was 6/10/15. She passed
peacefully at our residence on 8/6/15. Our entire family would like to
commend and give a big “Thank You” to all these staff members. Please
extend your acknowledgement to each and every one that assisted in this
time of Hospice Care for our beloved Great Grandmother & Grandma. God
Bless each & every one of you.
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Dr. Bhansali Neha
Gil De Silva Machado
Madison Hospice Family



